Gary Pitzer

From: Troy Crews

Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 9:22 AM
To: Gary Pitzer

Subject: FW: Pool Enclosure Inspection

From: BNZ Temp <BNZTemp@columbiacountyfla.com>
Sent: Monday, August 7, 2023 9:10 AM
To: Troy Crews <troy_crews@columbiacountyfla.com>
Subject: FW: Pool Enclosure Inspection

From: Robert Combs [mailto:combsrue@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, August 4, 2023 5:16 PM

To: Columbia County Building Department Information <bldginfo@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Re: Pool Enclosure Inspection

Hello,

Today we had our new pool enclosure inspected and approved, but the inspector (UNK) asked about the home alarms,
which we did not know were required. That said, he mentioned we need to ensure they get installed and let the building
department know to clear this action. Shame on me for not getting the details to validate they are installed. Are pictures
authorized or once installed do we need to have an inspector come out to verify amd approve?

Any questions on this inquiry let me know.

Thank you, Robert Combs

831 SW Mandiba Drive, Lake City, FL 32024.

810-569-9377
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